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Dear Parents, 
As the song goes, “It’s Christmas!” What an exciting time we have had! We hope that you and your children have a fantastic family celebration over the holiday and return, refreshed, ready for the spring term.
Firstly, thank you to everyone who has made our celebrations possible; our superb Friends of School, the teaching and non-teaching staff, our visitors, you and your marvellous children. We hope that you have enjoyed the last couple of weeks as much as we have.

Our first Early Years’ nativity show was a great success. Thank you to Mrs Causon, Mrs Richardson and Mrs Wright for all of their hard work. Well done also to Class 2 who performed so well in their show, “The Shepherd’s Delight.” I have never seen wolves at the nativity before but they certainly made an impression. Thank you to Mrs Thomas and Mrs Wright for their hard work as well as to you for providing such lovely costumes. As always, Mrs Gilks did sterling work with the clavinova, thank you very much Mrs Gilks. 
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We have also enjoyed a wonderful Christmas dinner courtesy of Mrs Pratley. Feeding over 100 people takes some doing and Mrs Pratley achieved it with aplomb. Thank you.

Yesterday was Christmas party day and what a day it was. More sausage rolls, chocolate fingers and crispy cakes than you could shake a stick at! Thank you to everyone who provided food for the party lunch and also, once again, to the Friends of School for setting up and arranging a little visit for us all.
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Rounding off the term with a beautiful service of celebration is always a highlight for me. Well done to everyone for singing so wonderfully so that we can remember the meaning of Christmas. Please remember that school opens for children on Wednesday 5th January 2011. 

On behalf of the staff I would like to say thank you for all the beautiful Christmas gifts you have sent in to school. It is very much appreciated by us all. 

I hope that you have a happy and holy Christmas with your families and friends. 

With love and best wishes,
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Sally Geary

Headteacher

